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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Following on from yesterday’s government briefing, I am writing to reassure you that the academy is 
continuing to follow the latest advice and guidance issued by Public Health England. I would also like to 
take this opportunity to thank all of those families who have been in touch to offer their support over the 
past few weeks – it is very much appreciated. 
  
I understand that many are concerned, so I take this opportunity to share with you the latest guidance 
from the NHS: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19. Public Health England also advise 
that we continue to regularly wash our hands or use hand sanitiser, particularly after travelling on public 
transport.  
  
Our number one priority will always be the wellbeing of our pupils and staff, so please do get in touch if 
you have any questions or concerns. In the meantime, we will continue to follow the advice and guidance 
issued to us by Public Health England to help minimise the risk to our students, staff and the wider 
academy community. 
  

Yours sincerely 

 
Philip Lloyd 
Headteacher 
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